TOWN OF EDISTO BEACH
CONSTRUCTION BOARD OF
ADJUSTMENTS AND APPEALS

Wednesday, February 16, 2022
5:00 P.M,
Regular Meeting
Members attending:  Byron Briese, Ken Huggins, Edye Graves, and Stanley Hergott

Staff attending: Tammy Lake, Morgan Viars, and Patrick Brown

With a quorum present, and Ken Huggins called the meeting to order. Ken Huggins introduced Stanley
Hergott as a new member.

Review of Minutes:

December 15, 2021

A review of the minutes submitted from December 15, 2021, was held. Member Ken Huggins noted
editorial mistakes that needed to be corrected. Member Byron Briese made a motion to accept the
minutes with the corrected editorial mistakes, Member Edye Graves seconded the motion. A vote was
held which passed unanimously.

Unfinished Business:

None

New Business:
Election of Officers

With the meeting called to order, Member Graves made a mation to keep all officers the same:
Chairperson Ken Huggins, Vice Chairperson Byron Briese, and Secretary Morgan Viars. Member Briese
seconded the mation. A vote was held which passed unanimously.

Adjournment:

There being no further business to discuss, Member Stanley Hergott made a motion to adjourn with a
second given by Member Graves. A vote was held which passed unanimously.

Freedom of Information Act, § 30-4-80(3) was complied with.

APPROVED BY THE CONSTRUCTION BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT AND APPEALS
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Submittéd by Morgan Viars

Secretary of the Construction Board of Adjustments and Appeals
Town of Edisto Beach

A digital recording of this meeting is on file at Town Hall
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